
IMPORTANT NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF TAX FORM 1095-B and 1095-C 

In compliance with the Affordable Care Act (ACA), as amended by the Paperwork Burden 

Reduction Act (PBRA), King’s College is required to provide 1095-C to covered individuals (upon 

request) and to the Internal Revenue Service (IRS).  

 

1095-C is available immediately via Self-Service or by request. If you would like to receive a copy 

of your form confirming your coverage for the prior year, please contact King’s College using one 

of the following methods:  

Email: Send your request to Veronica Piazza at veronicapiazza@kings.edu.  

Phone: Call 570-208-5902 

Mail: Send a request to: King’s College Office of Human Resources 
      133 N. River St 
     Wilkes-Barre, PA 18711  
 

Requests can be made at any time, and the form will be provided to you within 30 days of your 

request.. 

 


